
 
From: Patrick Peake [mailto:p.peake@perthenergy.com.au]  
Sent: Tuesday, 20 March 2018 2:42 PM 
To: publicsubmissions <publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au> 
Subject: Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to Small Use Customers (Code). 
 
Good afternoon Paul 
 
Perth Energy appreciates the opportunity to make comment on the proposed changes to the 
Electricity Code of Conduct.  Our staff have worked through the proposed changes and we consider 
them to be improvements and clarifications which will provide benefits to all parties.  We are 
therefore happy to support the proposed changes. 
 
Kind regards    
 
 
Patrick 
 

Patrick Peake  
General Manager EMR, Regulation 
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